
From: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/4/2017 3:28:54 PM
Subject: RE: CCF10042017_0001.pdf

OK, I will change it.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 3:27 PM
 
To: Washington, Cheryl 
Cc: Danny Varat 
Subject: RE: CCF10042017_0001.pdf
 
Just to make sure we are all on the same page, the following is my understanding:
 
This position is for an FTE fulfilling the day to day administrative needs in our office.
 
There may be an additional Part-Time/ Temporary Position during Session to assist with the added tasks at that time.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Washington, Cheryl [mailto:cwashington@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 3:22 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: CCF10042017_0001.pdf
 
I couldn’t remember, I can change it…
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 3:21 PM
 
To: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: CCF10042017_0001.pdf
 
Good Afternoon Cheryl,
 
The only thing I see is that I was under the impression we were looking for an FTE not a part-time/ temp employee. 
I’ve copied Danny to clarify.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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From: Washington, Cheryl [mailto:cwashington@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 1:52 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: CCF10042017_0001.pdf
 
Catherine, please review and let me know changes.
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